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DRAFT SPATIAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK (SDF) 2015 — 2016

The Municipality is calling on the public to comment on the Revised 2015/16 Spatial
Development Framework (SDF).The eThekwini Municipality has revised its Spatial
Development Framework (SDF) in line with Section 26 on the Municipal Systems Act of 2000.

The SDF is a spatial representation of the Integrated Development Framework (IDP). It is also the
primary spatial response to the development context, needs and development vision of the
Municipality.

The Revised 2015/16 SDF report has been circulated to all Municipal Libraries and Sizakhala Centres for
viewing and comment.

The revised SDF document can also be downloaded online on the eThekwini Municipality web address;
http://www.durban.gov.za/Resource_Centre/reports/Framework Planning/Pages/default.aspx

Stakeholders are requested to provide written comments on the Draft SDF from 01 April 2015 to 4th
May 2015 and be marked for the attention of the Senior Manager:

Ms Helene Epstein: Strategic Spatial Planning Branch, Development Planning

Department, Room 226, 2nd Floor City Engineers Building, 166 KE Masinga Road, Durban

Telephone and email enquiries can be directed to Nelisiwe Mngadi

Email: Nelisiwe.Mngadi@durban.gov.za
Telephone 031-311 7758

Sibusiso Sithole
City Manager
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